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ARPIN INTERNATIONAL GROUP PROMOTES CHRIS HOOD
TO VICE PRESIDENT GSA INTERNATIONAL

WEST WARWICK, R.I. (March 19, 2009) - Arpin International Group has promoted Chris
Hood to vice president, GSA International.

In his new role, Hood will be responsible for overseeing staff and
management of the Arpin International GSA Services division which
provides moving and relocation services to clients including the Drug
Enforcement Administration, the Secret Service and other federal
agencies. Hood will train new staff, establish moving rates, promote
vendor/agent relations and ensure quality service.

Hood has been with Arpin International Group for 12 years, first
starting in the Alaska Division. Previously, Hood held the position of
GSA manager.

The VP position opened when former GSA vice president, Mark
Greene, was promoted to the newly created position of senior vice
president, GSA Services, for Arpin Group to combine the sales and
management functions of the international and domestic divisions.

Chris Hood currently resides in Charlestown, R.I.

About Arpin International Group:
Arpin International Group, founded in 1989, is a world-leading licensed freight forwarder,
specializing in domestic and international moving for corporate, government and military customers.
Arpin International Group is the global division of Arpin Group, Inc., which is the only family
owned and operated company that has remained dominant and successful for more than a century.
Arpin International Group believes in keeping the moving process simple. Customers are assigned
to a personal Customer Care Representative who manages the entire door-to-door household goods
shipment process. Its sister companies include Arpin Van Lines, Creative Storage Solutions and
Arpin Broadcast Network, LLC. Arpin International Group is a member of the Customs Trade
Partnership Against Terrorism, the International Movers Association (IAM) and the world
headquarters and UK offices are fully accredited by FIDI. For more information, please visit
http://www.arpinintl.com or http://www.arpin.tv.
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